
 

ATTENTION 

PROOF OF INSURANCE REQUIRED BY JULY 1, 2008  
 
Dear Student and Parents, 

 Starting fall of 2008 all full time matriculated students will be required to have 

health insurance as a condition of enrollment.   Colby-Sawyer College recognizes the 

importance of staying healthy during your college years.  We also recognize that without 

health insurance; health care can be a very expensive endeavor. For students who do 

not have coverage through a family plan, or for those who have insurance plans that do 

not offer sufficient coverage, we are pleased to sponsor a Supplemental Health 

Insurance plan through The Richard Horan Agency, and underwritten by Commercial 

Travelers Mutual Insurance Company. We suggest that you review your current health 

insurance plan for allowable benefits in the New London, New Hampshire area to make 

sure that there is no geographic location, limited provider networks, specific illness, or 

other restrictions, such as referrals to off campus specialists by Baird Health and 

Counseling staff.  

Students who already have health insurance may waive participation in the 

Colby-Sawyer’s Supplemental Health Insurance. You must complete and return the 

Health Insurance Waiver Form by July 1, 2008.  Students who do not provide the 

college with proof of insurance by July 1, 2008 will be billed for the supplemental 

health insurance at a cost of $396. You may waive out of this coverage by completing 

the Health Insurance Waiver Form enclosed.  REFUNDS are not available after July 1, 

2008. 

All International Students are required to purchase our supplemental 

insurance.  You may not waive out of this program. 

 The effective date of the Colby-Sawyer insurance coverage is September 1, 2008 

through September 1, 2009.  A brochure explaining insurance benefits is enclosed for 

your review.  Brochures are also available through our website: www.colby-sawyer.edu. 

       Please contact the Richard Horan Agency at 1-800-327-7567 if you have any 

questions pertaining to insurance benefits. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Jackie F. Webb, ARNP, MS 

Director Baird Health and Counseling 

 

 


